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November 8, 2022 

Slides From DHCS’ CareAdvantage Webinar 

 

Dear provider, 

 

We recently partnered with the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) to teach network 
providers about the upcoming CareAdvantage Dual Eligible Special Needs Plan (D-SNP) 
transition. 

 

Review slides from the presentation here: https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-
source/provider-services/email-documents/dhcsdeck102022.pdf  

 

These webinars covered: 

• CalAIM program and dual-eligible beneficiaries overview. 

• The Cal MediConnect (CMC) to D-SNP transition. 

• What beneficiaries should know about these changes. 

• Influence of the COVID-19 global health crisis. 

• ...and more. 

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) has three upcoming webinars to discuss what this 
upcoming change means for HPSM members and providers. There are three dates to 
choose from in November. RSVP for one of these webinars here: 
https://bit.ly/HPSMDSNP  

 

Please contact HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@HPSM.org with any questions. 
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